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The authors have provided a careful and detailed response to my comments and 
made a number of important revisions to the manuscript. In particular, the authors have 
added sensitivity analyses of the meteorological input data and the solid-liquid 
precipitation threshold, compared the NCEP/NCAR and ERA-Interim reanalysis datasets, 
and provided greater discussion of uncertainties in their analysis. I have no further 
comments and recommend that the paper be published in The Cryosphere. 

 
 


